
         PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Public Accuracy Testing for the nine (9) days of early voting  
for the November 5, 2024 General Election will be held at the following voting precinct: 
 
COUNTY 
Thursday, October 3, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. in the Commissioners meeting room located on the  
lower level of the County Building, Harrisville, Michigan. 
 
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer program used to 
record and count the votes cast at the election meet the requirements of the law. 
 
Stephany Eller, County Clerk   


